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Next,	concrete	masonry	block	walls	rose	up	from	the	ground	in	the	Gym	and	Cafeteria	sections.	
Structural	steel	was	then	added	to	the	section	of	building	where	many	of	the	new	community	
service	facilities	and	education	classrooms	will	be	housed.	This	was	soon	followed	by	second	
floor	concrete	slabs	being	poured	in	those	same	areas.	The	second	floor	will	house	various	
classrooms	in	addition	to	the	STEAM	and	Art	classes	and	the	media	center.	The	building	will	
continue	to	take	shape	as	we	head	toward	completion	of	the	project	in	the	summer	of	2017.	

	
What	was	the	role	of	community	members	in	the	process?	
Members	of	the	Faubion	PK-8	/Concordia	community	have	been	significantly	involved	in	
providing	their	opinion	through	public	workshops	with	the	Faubion	design	team.			A	volunteer	
Design	Advisory	Group	was	created	to	help	refine	the	integration	of	community	input.		The	DAG	
was	made	up	of	community	members,	Faubion	teachers,	parents,	and	
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What	is	the	plan	regarding	a	small-scale	food	club?	
There	will	be	the	opportunity	to	provide	wholesome,	organic	food	at	low	cost	in	a	small	space	
as	part	of	the	new	facility	and	in	partnership	with	Concordia	University,	to	help	specifically	
serve	the	Faubion	PK-8	community.	It	will	be	equipped	to	accept	various	methods	of	payment,	
including	EBT,	SNAP	and	WIC.	There	will	be	more	information	coming	as	the	process	develops.		
	
Why	are	PPS	and	the	City	collaborating	on	


